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From: Fitzgerald, Beth A (DEC)
To: Fitzgerald, Beth A (DEC)
Subject: FW: Cottage food laws
Date: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 2:22:32 PM


Alaska should adopt Mains food laws.  They are the freeest state for food choices.  The government
should not be able to restrict perfectly healthy food while approving cancer and disease causing
foods.  The government needs to work at getting out of our lives and let us conduct our own risk
assessment.  Have farmers and people label their food with the risks involved with consuming and
let us decide for ourselves.
 
Thank you 
Kelli Hickman 
(907)399-1936
Anchor point ak 995561
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